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                AD No. 25-04-05-09R1 

                Date: November 12, 2008 

 

 

AIRWORTHINESS DIRECTIVE 

 

 

 

This Airworthiness Directive, issued by the Civil Aviation Authority in accordance with the 

Israeli Aviation Regulations, applies to an aircraft for which our records list you as the registered 

owner. It affects aviation safety and requires your immediate attention. No person may operate  

an aircraft to which an Airworthiness Directive applies, except in accordance with that Directive. 

 

APPLIES TO: Gulfstream Aerospace LP (GALP) Model G150 aircraft, serial numbers 201 

through 233, certificated in any category. 

     

SUBJECT:  Replacement of baggage compartment rubber seals manufactured by 

Gumiyan with seals manufactured by Rubbercraft. 

Revision 1 of this AD supersedes the original issue and includes the 

following changes:  

1. "Emergency" was deleted from the title due to typographical error. 

2. Compliance time was changed from 6 months to 12 months. 

3. Effective date was changed. 

 

REASON: IAI Company Flammability tests revealed that the baggage compartment 

rubber seals manufactured by Gumiyan are not compliant with FAR 25, 

Appendix F, Part I requirements.  

     

ACTION:   Unless previously accomplished, replace the baggage compartment rubber  

seals manufactured by Gumiyan with seals manufactured by Rubbercraft per 

Gulfstream Service Bulletin No. 150-25-055 dated October 28, 2008.  

 

COMPLIANCE: Compliance is required within 12 months after the effective date of this  

    AD. 

 

EFECTIVE DATE: November 12, 2008. 

 

FOR FURTHER INFORMATION CONTACT:  Mr. Boris Levin, Engineering Branch, CAAI - 

P.O.Box 8, Ben-Gurion Airport, Israel 70100. 

Telephone:  972-3-9774-541, Fax:  972-3-9774592, e-mail levinb@mot.gov.il 

 

 

            

            


